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Have your say on your council’s special 
variation application 
 

Your council has applied to the Independent Pricing and Regulatory 
Tribunal (IPART) for a special variation to its rates.  

IPART is seeking your feedback on the application until 
18 March 2024.  

The application is published on the IPART website: 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au  

To have your say, you can use the QR code below to be taken to a 
short survey about your council’s application. 

 

This QR code will take you to the survey webpage: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IPART-2024-25-Special-Variation-Feedback-Form 

The IPART website also has more information on how to make a more 
detailed submission.  
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